
David B. Perry 
4601 Ainsworth Circle 

Grapevine, Texas 76051 

November 16, 1991 

Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21702 

Dear Harold, 

I am sending you the press release handed out by Craig and 
Rogers at the symposium. As I mentioned in my previous letter I did 
not attend. This material came from Gus Russo. At any rate I see 
the here we go again syndrome at work. J. Gary Shaw is behind this 

somewhere. The story as told to the detectives by Holt just doesn't 

stand up. 

I have decided to look into this one as I did the White 

business. I need some help. (1) Do you have any names or contacts 

within the Justice Department 7 I need to get some background on 
Holt i.e. criminal record, prison record. I understand he is just 
out of Terminal Island. (2) I probably need to file a FOIA, but I 
am not sure with who. The FBI takes too long. Should I try Justice 
or maybe the Federal Prison system. Can you give me advice 7 

I will send you more of this stuff including newspaper 
clippings over the next few weeks. 

Best wishes, 

Dave Perry 


